Hamilton Fire Department Pensioners Association

President Mike Jackson Treasurer Ken Cole Secretary Fred Morse Good & Welfare Don Alford 573-1063

Coordinator Mike Jackson

525-0153

679-6703

383-2410

George Pastor 648-2630

E Mail

mike.bon@cogeco.ca

Meeting was held September 10 2013 10.30 a.m. At Mcassa Bay Yacht Club

There were

51 Pensioners in attendance

Treasurers Report

\$ 3469.28

LAST ALARM

Bill Moore 93 yrs

Frank Frantist 74 yrs Gary Burgess 70 yrs

Good and Welfare

Tom Kearney John Kelly Jim McEntee and spoke to many a Pensioner at the

Horseshoe Pitch Tournament

Thanks to All who Attended the Labour Day and Remembrance Day Parades

Annual Horseshoe Pitch---As usual a good turn out and a fun filled day.

Champions -----Shawn McMullen

Gerry Smith

Runner Ups -----Douglas Lane

Bill Black

Steve Morelli and Staff Deserve a Thank You from all for the work that is involved.

THANKS STEVE and STAFF

Don Alford spoke on pensoins of HMRF and OMERS

E Mail Contact Mike Jackson

Moved Contact Fred Morse

Next Meeting December 10, 2013 at 10.30 a.m. Macassa Bay Yacht Club.

Fred Morse Sec.

Gred Morse